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Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 
 

Attention Standley staff and Seahawks, today, the Green Team is holding a festival during 

both lunches in honor of National Recycling Day. To participate in games and to earn 

prizes all you need is to bring your recyclables! Recyclables include any plastic bottles or 

aluminum cans!!!!  Prizes include sunglasses, slap bracelets, hacky sacks, and rubber 

duckies.  Save your recyclables now! 

 

The deadline to sign up for Boys and Girls Soccer/Volleyball is December 1st.  Practices 

will be every Tuesday/Thursday 3:15 – 4:45 p.m. starting on December 5th.  There are QR 

Codes on the Posters around campus, or the link is also available on our Website.  See Mr. 

Hartman if you have any questions. 

 

Thank your Seahawks for donating all the canned food this year!!! We collected 150 items 

and the winner of the sweet treat from AVID Club with 50 donated items....Mr. Carroll's 

Academic Prep class!!! Thank you for your hard work! Stay tuned for information on the 

Annual Toys for Tots Toy Drive this year!! Start bringing in your NEW AND 

UNWRAPPED TOYS!  

 

Students, the Red Ribbon Week Essay Contest is ending soon.  

The essay topic is "Be Kind to Your Mind-Live Drug Free". If you are interested in the 

form, it is in the counseling office. The contest date ends on Thursday, November 30th.  

They will also accept a video with the same theme. Great prizes! 

The counseling office.  

 

Have a Festive Friday! 


